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The Office of the Secretary of the State is pleased to announce that the on-line training program for poll workers will soon receive a much needed update! 
These updates will include:
· Access to training material on IPad and other tablets
· Easier student management
· Tracking and channeling of student progress
· Tracking of expiration dates of credentials
· Customizable programs for different poll workers
· Ability to print a single aggregate certificate for all modules completed

Additionally, SOTS is refining the material within the training video.  As part of this process, the office would welcome any suggestions you might have for improvements.   Please send your suggestions to our office (via snail mail) or to Bernie Liu (Bernard.Liu@ct.gov).



5


2

